
Maine State Security 
Services 
A Division of L’Heureux Inc. 

1308 New County RD Dayton, ME 04005 
Tel: 207-247-4371 
Fax: 207-929-8484 
Email: info@mainestatesecurity.com 

May 28, 2013 
 
Portland Fire Prevention 
Lt. Ben Wallace 
380 Congress Street 
Portland, Me 04101 
 
Re: 54 Commercial Street, Fire Boat Quarters 
 
Scope of work: We intend to install a Fire Alarm System for the Portland Fire Boat 
Quarters, there is in existing system in the building, but per Dept Chief Smith bringing 
the total building into compliance with city code ch 10 is not in our scope of work, The 
area for the fire boat quarters will be sprinkled and covered by a separate fire alarm 
system then the rest of the parking garage, Dept Chief Smith also stated your 
electrical division will be handling the master box portion and the interconnection of 
the panels into the master box, The existing fire alarm is in trouble and said to have 
been for over a year, the existing fire alarm system also does not have a current 
inspection sticker. 
 
Please feel free to give me a call after reviewing the submittals if you have any 
questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Chris L’Heureux 
President. 
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